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Tuesday 29th March 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our Spring term seems to have flown by! The school breaks up for Easter this Friday (1st April) 
and returns for children on Wednesday 20th April. Tuesday 19th April is an Inset day for staff 
only. Please be aware our school term times differ from Cromer Junior School so please check 
these if you have an older child attending there. 
 
World Book Day 
Our final total was just over £1800 and will be used next term to replace books. Thank you for 
your generosity and support. 
 
Staffing Changes 
Following the Easter break Mrs Wolfe will be teaching Crab Class and Mrs Borthwick will be 
teaching Starfish Class. Michelle will move to support in Seahorse Class, Catherine will continue 
to support in Shark Class. Lynn Jones will be moving to a new role as Cover Supervisor and will 
be supporting in classes throughout the school. 
 
Will Campbell is no longer in post as Parent Support Advisor. Should you need support on any 
aspects of home or school life please talk to the class teacher or myself or Lynne as part of 
the safeguarding team. We will be able to support you and direct you to further help.   
 
Time Keeping 
A huge thank you to those of you who are getting their children to school each day on time. We 
know setting these habits early is really important for children and helps allow them to settle 
well each day in school. Sometimes being late is a one off and unavoidable. If however, you are 
regularly bringing your child to school late please consider the impact on them as a disrupted 
start to their school day but also the wider implications of disturbing the learning of a 
classroom full of children. This puts all learners at a disadvantage. School doors open at 8:55 
and all children should be in ready to learn by 9:05am. 
 
Attendance Bears 
Your child may have come home talking about Simmy and Louie. These are our attendance bears 
who are awarded to the class with the best attendance and time keeping each week in assembly.  



We are working really hard to improve our attendance and punctuality. Simmy and Louie get to 
join in with class activities and have lots of fun with the children.  
 

 
 
Volunteer Opportunities 
We are looking to recruit some volunteers for our library. The role would be sorting books, 
adding books to the junior librarian system and generally making the place look like a lovely 
place to visit.  Full training will be given. If you or someone else could spare a couple of hours 
a week please get in touch with the school office. 
 
Operation Bedtime Story 
School staff have worked very hard to add a bedtime story each school night to Tapestry. If 
you have not seen these then please take an opportunity over the Easter Holiday to login so 
your child can watch them. Not only do they provide a story but allow your child to get to know 
other staff members in the rest of the school, which will support them as they move to 
different year groups. Please do click like so we can keep a track of our story fans! 
 
Covid 
Sadly we have seen cases rise throughout the school over the last few weeks. Common 
symptoms in our children at the moment appear to be a blocked/runny nose, sore throat, 
temperature and cough.   
 
Easter Fun 
A reminder that our Easter hat/bonnet competition takes place on Friday. Children will vote 
for a winner in each class and One Stop have kindly donated some prizes for the children. 
 
If you have any queries regarding school or need to contact a teacher please email 
office@suffieldpark.norfolk.sch.uk  
 
Mrs Nichola Stewart 
Head Teacher 
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